
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of citizens of Boolarra, Victoria, Australia
draws to the attention of the House: the ongoing difficulties with Digital Television
reception in Boolarra and surrounding district. Interruptions and "No Signal" messages
can number many dozens of times during a day. Our area was first to be switched over
to Digital Television reception, and despite the assurances given at Town Meetings
regarding our Repeater tower by the authorities, the service provided has continuously
been interrupted. Individual complaints have met with no satisfactory answers or
solutions to the problems experienced. Recent discussions with the service provider
also indicate that the functionality/directionality of the previous tower has been reduced,
although there was no mention of this in the extensive consultation we had prior to the
new transmitter being installed.

We therefore ask the House to: Investigate the viability and operation of the Repeater
Tower, and improve the transmission of the Digital Television signal so that it is
constant and reliable and provides an equivalent service to the previous transmitter,
whether by provision of a new Repeater tower or equipment, or alternately, aerials for
all residents to receive transmission from Mckint Tassie at no cost to citizens.




